
ANNOUNCING  
A TWO-DAY SYMPOSIUM 

18 International, National and Local Speakers 
October 31 – November 1, 2008 

 

Dr. Eberhard Schmidt-Sommerfeld Memorial  
Symposiun in Pediatric Inflammatory Bowel Diseases 

 
THE ASTOR CROWNE PLAZA HOTEL, 739 CANAL STREET, NEW ORLEANS 

October 31 from 8:15am-4:30pm and November 1 from 8:15am-3:40pm 
 

Target Audience: 
This activity is specifically directed toward pediatricians and gastroenterologists, but it is open to all physicians, 

fellows, residents and other interested medical and para-medical professionals. 
 

Educational Objectives: 
At the conclusion of this activity, participants should be able to: 

1. Describe recent advances in Pediatric Gastroenterology. 
2. Describe the pathogenesis of inflammation in the gut, including the role of host factors, 

pathogens and nutrition. 
3. Describe the clinical presentation, diagnosis and treatment of inflammatory diseases of the 

bowel in children. 
 

Sponsored by: 
 
 

Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center, New Orleans 
Children’s Hospital, New Orleans  

For Online Registration and other information please go to: 
http://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/memorialsymp.aspx  

Any questions, please contact Vicki Salloum-Holley at (504) 896-9800 or E-Mail: vsallo@lsuhsc.edu 

This educational activity is supported by educational grants from TAP Pharmaceutical Products, Inc. and Mead Johnson & Company. 
Grants to support the education of Gastroenterology Fellows at LSUHSC are provided by Prometheus Laboratories, Inc. and Nutricia North 
 America. 
 

CME Statement: 
Children’s Hospital is accredited by the Louisiana State Medical Society to sponsor continuing 
medical education.  This activity has been planned and implemented in accordance with the  
Essential Areas and Policies of the Louisiana State Medical Society through joint sponsorship of Children’s Hospital and Department of 
Pediatrics, LSUHSC.   Children’s Hospital designates this educational activity for a maximum of 10.5 AMA PRA Category 1 credits™.  
Physicians should only claim credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.  Please notify the Children’s 
Hospital CME office if special accommodations are needed: 504-896-9264. 
 

 


